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‘Friday Funhouse’ CANCELLED! 

There is no Friday Club this week as Mrs Hawkins and many of the year 6 children are out on their 

residential trip to the Eden Project/Eden YHA—We look forward to hearing all about their trip when 

they return…. 
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Veryan School Band  

 
 

 

 

 

We have been practising together each Friday morning after church and we’re really proud of how far we have 

come in such a short space of time! Thank you to Mrs Green for her teaching and guidance and for Mrs Bullen 

for helping to supervise us all. We are looking forward to performing to an audience, but thought you might 

like to see some pictures of us at one of our practice sessions. 

 

 

 



Veryan CofE Primary 
Mid Cornwall Sports Network  

 

We are offering the chance for 

Veryan students to attend, with 

their families, their local Better facil-

ity for just £1 per person.   
 

Please see the attached flyer for 

dates and activities. 
  
All pupils MUST attend with 

a family member and present the 

attached flyer (black & White) 


